
                

10 G Street, NE, 3W-300, Washington D.C., 20002 
202.906.4600 / Fraud Hotline 800.468.5469 

www.amtrakoig.gov 

 

YARD ENGINEER RESIGNS AFTER FAILING TO REPORT 
CRIMINAL HISTORY  

Activity Date: March 20, 2018  

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-315 

 

On October 4, 2017, we received information that indicated that a Yard Engineer, 
Washington, D.C., failed to disclose to Amtrak (the company) two criminal convictions, one 
in 2012 and the other in 2017.  
 
The employee’s failure to disclose his 2012 and 2017 convictions violated various company 
policies, which require truthful, honest, and ethical conduct, in addition to a reporting 
requirement for criminal convictions within three days to Human Resources. 
 
On March 15, 2018, the company removed the employee from service, and on March 20, 
2018, the employee submitted his resignation in lieu of an administrative hearing.     
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